
 
  
 
 
  
 
 

 
Goldrea Appoints New Chief Financial Officer 

 
April 29, 2014 - Vancouver, British Columbia  
 
Goldrea Resources Corp. (GOR-TSX.V; Frankfurt-GOJ; Pink Sheets-GORAF) (“Goldrea” or 
the “Company”) is pleased to announce the appointment of Nicole Wood as Chief Financial 
Officer, effective immediately.  
 
Ms. Wood is a CPA, CGA and has a twenty year history working with private and publicly listed 
companies, including junior mining companies.  James Elbert, President and CEO states, "We 
are very pleased to welcome Nicole to the staff of Goldrea, as we embark on new directions for 
the company, and appreciate the experience she brings to help keep the Company on firm 
financial footing as we move forward and grow from the base we have worked hard to achieve 
to this point." 
 
Ms. Wood replaces former CFO Sheryl Jones, whom the Company would like to thank for her 
service over the last year. 
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Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the 
TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release.  
Statements contained in this news release that are not historical facts are “forward-looking information” or “forward-
looking statements” (collectively, “Forward-Looking Information”) within the meaning of applicable Canadian 
securities legislation and the United States Private Securities Litigation Reform Act of 1995. Forward-Looking 
Information are statements about the future based on current expectations or beliefs, and there can be no assurance 
that such statements will prove to be accurate or true due to a host of unknown or unpredictable factors beyond the 
Company’s control such as general economic conditions, metal prices, weather and environmental risks, changes in 
political and regulatory regimes, availability of capital, and many others. Investors should not place undue reliance on 
forward-looking statements. The Company does not undertake any obligation to update forward-looking statements 
except as required by law. 


